
Secondary Department Careers Week and Enterprise Summer Project 

Secondary Careers Week was full of opportunities for the children in the secondary department to 

learn all about education and life after Cedar. They enjoyed visits and talks from Post 16 colleges, 

Coffee Mornings with old and new friends who are loving life at College and a session with 

Mencap who outlined the services they provide.  

 

Our Enterprise 

Project was all about 

‘Making Something from 

Nothing.’ Each class in the 

department considered 

what they would like to 

make and sell to the rest of 

the school during CEDAR 

time at the end of the week. 

The children enjoyed 

learning about profit and 

loss, outgoings, consumer 

interests as well as making 

their products from scratch. 

They sold pizza, stress balls, milkshakes and arts and crafts. The 

stalls were all set up by the children and they enjoyed buying 

and selling the products that were made.  

Secondary department made just over £70 which they divided 

up equally between the 5 classes. Their profits will go towards 

an end of year treat for each class. 

 

What did the children think?  

“The enterprise project was great 

because we had an objective to 

work towards. It was good to think 

about what people would like to buy 

and how much they would pay.” 

“It was great to learn about what 

colleges are out there and to learn about where people might 

go when they leave Cedar.”  

“Careers week was really interesting. We got loads of information 

and selling stuff to make money was cool!” 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


